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Hello Planning Commission, 

Thank you for allowing the neighborhood to voice our concerns and ask questions
regarding this hearing.

We would like to express our disapproval of 6029's construction at this time. Although
the world is slowly beginning to reopen from COVID-19, many of us are still working
from home and have no plans to return to the office. As a neighbor, we are concerned
with the prolonged construction noise during working hours. 

Moreover, we are concerned with street parking availability and traffic on Rustling
Oaks Drive. Possible construction will occupy much of the street parking and add
onto the congestion of traffic and parking if Willow Elementary returns to in person
instruction in the fall. 

Should construction be approved, we have the following questions:

What is the timeline for construction?
When will construction begin?
How long will it take?

What will construction days and hours look like?
For instance, will construction occur on Saturdays? 

How does the applicant plan on being respectful to neighbors? 
Will the applicant be occupying the residence when construction occurs?

If we have questions or concerns with construction, we would like to be
able to ask.

Regards,
Neighbor
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